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Meeting the Needs of Healthcare Professionals 
 
The Samling Group is committed to strengthening our health systems by providing health workers 
the resources they need to emerge from this pandemic. The rapidly spreading COVID-19 virus had 
increased the need for medical supplies, personal protective equipment (PPE) and other medical 
equipment.  
 
We are doing our best to address the shortage of medical equipment and supplies in the state. 
We have donated 80,000 surgical masks, 1,000 protective suits, 50 thermometers and 50 bottles 
of 500ml disinfectants to the Tawau Hospital in Sabah on April 30, 2020. Earlier today, we 
delivered medical supplies to the Lahad Datu Hospital. Next, we will be delivering medical supplies 
to the Kinabatangan Hospital. 
 
Samling is working to help meet the needs of health care professionals fighting this pandemic on 
the front lines. We thank our frontliners for going well beyond the call of duty to keep our 
community safe.  
 

 


